NOTICE OF WATERMAIN SHUT DOWN LAKESHORE RD EAST, TOWN OF THE BLUE MOUNTAINS

Please be advised that <u>B&J Contracting</u>, in coordination with the Town of the Blue Mountains Public Works Department will be closing a section of watermain on:

Lakeshore Rd East from East of Schoolhouse Court Westward to Grey Rd 19 – between
the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday April 22, 2025. An alternate water shut
down date may be required if unforeseen circumstances prevent the initial water shut
down, this would be Wednesday April 23, 2025.

During this time, <u>residents will not have access to their water services.</u> We suggest storing water in potable containers for your own use prior to these watermain works beginning

When the water services resume, you may experience a slight discolouration in the water for a short period of time. It is recommended cold water taps are checked and let run until water is run clear (usually for 5-10 minutes). If discoloration persists for longer please contact the Town at the number below.

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact:

Consultant	Contractor	<u>Town</u>
Sean Konopud	Luke Whitley	Brian Worsley
Contract Administrator	Project Manager	Manager of Development
C.F. Crozier & Associates Inc.	B&J Contracting	Engineering
Tel: 289-204-8389	Tel: 705-428-5787	Town of the Blue Mountains
		Tel: 519-599-3131 ext: 220
After Hours:		
Tel: 226-665-0707		
	24-hour Emergency Number	r

Your cooperation and patience during the construction period is greatly appreciated. We regret any inconvenience you may experience as a result of the process.





